
Calendar 
 

Monday 27th January 

Chinese New Year 

Themed school dinner (no deli option 

available) 
 

Netball training after school 

Year 5 / 6 boys & girls 
 

Tuesday 28th January 

Indoor Sports competition 

Year 3 & 4 
 

Chinese New Year Celebration 

Nursery & RHB 
 

Wednesday 29nd January 

Chinese New Year Celebration 

RCM 
 

Vicar Aian Whole School Assembly 

Whole School 
 

Football training after school 

Year 4 boys & girls 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 27th January - Friday 31st January 

Every child on the reading 

scheme is bringing home 2 books. 

One book is matched to their 

reading ability, and the other book 

is a free choice book, designed to 

be shared or read with your child.  

We are asking children to practice their multiplication tables at home. 

You can help us by encouraging children to use Timetable Rockstar's, 

Purple Mash and other songs and activities to support learning times 

tables. 

 
 

Child Protection & Safeguarding 
 

If you have any concerns about child protection and / or         
safeguarding, please contact a member of our welfare team. Or 
alternatively, please visit the school website for our policies and 

procedures. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

A polite request to all parents 
 

Please can all parents ensure children are not using the play 
equipment in the Foundation Stage and Nursery area before and 

after school. This is for your child's safety. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Lost Property 
 

We are finding a lot of lost property across the school. Please 
can you ensure that all of your children’s belongings are labelled 
with their name and/or class. This will help to prevent items being 

misplaced, or accidentally taken by others. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Dance Club & Sports Clubs 
 

There are still a few places available. If you would like to take 
part, please complete a reply slip as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Team 

Please can we remind all parents of the importance of punctual & regular attendance. We are 

monitoring late arrivals as well as attendance across the school and we will continue to follow 

up late arrivals & absences. 

Reading Corner 

REMEMBER 

Harry Potter night 7th February at Hull 
Library. Follow the link below for info: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-
potter-night-tickets-88672274159  

The Sun book tokens! 
If you have been collecting book tokens from the 
Sun newspaper, please can you bring these in as 
soon as possible, so we can get them submitted. 

If you would like to join your child in  
nursery / reception on a Wednesday    
afternoon to support with reading in 

school, please remember to speak to a 
member of the nursery or reception 

team in the morning, so they can plan 
ahead. You must enter via the Griffin 

Road entrance in the afternoon. 

IMPORTANT 

Please can we remind     
parents to ensure children     
do not bring sweets into 

school. Any child with 
sweets will have them taken 
off them and you will need to 
collect them from the office. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-potter-night-tickets-88672274159
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-potter-night-tickets-88672274159

